

## CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

## Draft Canterbury district local Plan 2020 to 2045

2 messages

Rosmarie Hall

30 December 2022 at 20:54

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

Re: Draft Canterbury District local Plan 2020 to 2045

Dear Sir, dear Madam.

For years we have been hoping that some improvement to our traffic problem in Canterbury would eventually be found and put in place.

But clearly someone had other ideas and dreamet up a fancy idea of ———what?????

I was absolutely horrified when I saw the proposed plans. May I first of all say, it is an awful way to propose something as serious as this as it is extremely difficult to understand. But maybe you did this deliberately.

I would like to express my very serious concern about the proposed scheme. It makes absolute no sense whatsoever. For example, if you live in Rough Common, like I do, rely on a car, as I am not very mobile, have friends in town, need to go to the surgery in Northgate, as well as shopping at Sainsbury, just think what that would involve. Environmentally friendly? This is just one example. The whole proposal is madness at it's best! I think someone needs to have their heads examined!!!! Seriously.

I very much hope this project will be shelved or at least seriously discussed with the public in attendance so we can all have a say.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Rosmarie Hall

Rosmarie Hall

31 December 2022 at 10:20

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

Sorry, I forgot to add my address in my earlier message.

Begin forwarded message:

[Quoted text hidden]

